
  

4/22/2018 English Announcement 

1.*We welcome everyone at this Church Gathering, especially those that are new. We pray that 
you will experience the hope, faith & love of Jesus Christ. Communication Cards can be 
dropped in the offering bag or in the back corner of the MPR on the way out in the silver box. 

2.*Membership Class on Friday, April 27th from 6:30 to 7:30pm. Contact Elder Don if interested. 
3.*Parent & Child dedication will be held on Mother’s Day May 13th. If you are interested, 

please contact PastorGaryLee.rc3@gmail.com by April 29th. 
4.*Memorial Day Picnic—Date: Monday, May 28th, 2018; Time: 11am – 3:00pm; Location: 

Picnic Shelter at North Cary Park, 1100 Norwell Blvd, Cary; Potluck Style – bring a dish or a 
dessert or beverage. Activities:  Volleyball, Basketball, hiking, playground, climbing boulder. 
For additional information contact: Ed Lam: big_ed_lam@yahoo.com 

5.*Short Term Mission (STM) Co-workers needed - We will have one week Taiwan STM trip 
this Summer to participate in the VGM Bi-Lingual summer camp. STM co-workers will teach 
in the camp and visit student families (Caring and Evangelism). The date will be 06/30 -07/07. 
The minimum age requirement is rising 11th grade and up. Encourage the congregation who are 
committed to share the gospel to village children to join. Please contact Jack 
Chen(jchen3@gmail.com) or Jac Kao (kao.jacinth@gmail.com). Today is the deadline to 
register. 

6.Youth 30 Hour Famine Project—This year, our Youth Group is raising funds for the 
"Samaritan's Purse - Children's Heart Project.  This project helps children from around the 
world get the heart surgery they need to live a long and productive life.  Physical and spiritual 
hearts are transformed through this ministry to children and their families.  Our goal is $3000.  
Prayerfully consider giving to this year's project.  More information and an offering box are 
located in the church lobby.  Please make checks payable to Samaritan's Purse.  Praise the 
Lord that we have received $2,637.76 in donations already.  Thank you so much. 

7. Please note that on 5/13 lunch will not be served at church so that brothers and sisters can 
celebrate Mother’s Day. 

8. In order to keep the kitchen clean, we ask brothers and sisters to remove your personal 
belongings before 4/30, otherwise they will be donated or thrown away.  Thank you for your 
cooperation. 

9. Church secretary, sister Peijium, will be on vacation from May 15 to June 21. She will work 
until May 14 and will return to the office on June 22. Sister Yan Liu will be the substitute 
secretary from May 1 to June 19. 

 

  

Youth Announcement 
1.*M-Fuge Chaperones Needed—We need 1 more Female and  1 more Male Chaperones for 

this year's M-Fuge Youth Mission Trip to Greenville, SC (July 16-21).  We need at least one 
of these chaperones to be able to drive for us.  We need to have all of our chaperones in place 
by the end of April.  If you can be a chaperone, contact Pastor Jerry at jmillerrc3@yahoo.com 
today. 

2. 30 Hour Famine - April 20-21—Join us in raising funds for "Samaritan's Purse - Children's 
Heart Project.  Our goal is to raise $3000.  We encourage each student to raise $30.  If 100 
students and adults can give at least $30 each, we can reach our goal. Praise the Lord that we 
have received $2,637.76 in donations already.  Thank you so much. 

3. Youth Parent Prayer Meeting—Youth parents are encouraged to join the youth parent prayer 
meeting on this Wednesday, April 25, from 7:30-8:30 p.m. in Room 155. 

4. Youth Sports/Games Day - Saturday, April 28 - 2:30-5:30 p.m. 
    Sports/Games/Mega-Relay - 2:30-5:00 p.m. ; Potluck Meal - 5:00-5:30 p.m. 



    Place:  Green Hope Elementary Park - Cary, NC. Sign up with Pastor Jerry today.  Waiver 
Forms required for this event. 

5. Senior Banquet Tickets—Early-Bird tickets are now available for $5 from Sarah He.  Our 
Senior Banquet will be Saturday, June 2 

  

  

Children Announcement 

1. RCCC 2018 VBS will be from July 30th - Aug 3rd. This year's theme is “Game On”.  Fee: 
$110(raising K to 6th) , $35 preschool. VBS student register and volunteer sign up start today, 
we will have the sign up table in the lobby during the 11am and 12:30pm. 

2.Children Ministry has immediately need for the following service - Sunday school teachers, 
AWANA group leaders, and AWANA parent helpers. If you can help, please contact Eva Zheng 
or Becky Xie, or send email to Children RCCC .  

   

Upcoming Sermons 

4/29                                                          Pastor Gary 

5/6                                                            Pastor Jerry 


